NEWSLETTER FOR SEPTEMBER 2016

Acting Headteacher: Mrs. J. Woods, BA Honours, QTS

A school of academic excellence

School Web Site: http://www.golbornesaintthomas.wigan.sch.uk Text us on: 07937986242

Blog Site: sthomasblogs.co.uk and now on Facebook School app: ourschoolsapp (free from the app store)

Welcome Back.

It has been wonderful to see everyone back in school. Our new Reception children have settled in really well and we extend a very warm welcome to all our new families.

All classes have begun their new topics, and the children are working enthusiastically.

We have had a very busy start to the half term. All our clubs are now running. Check the lists for spaces if you haven't registered your children yet.

The school football team have begun their weekly matches in the Golborne and Lowton League. We wish them the best of luck as the season progresses. Then of course there was the wonderful Rock Kidz performance. Well done everyone.

Our new Reception children.



Our new Reception children have made a fantastic start on their St Thomas' journey. Well done everyone.

A Spanish start to the term.

Year 5 are having lessons at Golborne High School each week to begin learning Spanish.



Exploring Golborne

Year 2 have been looking round the local area to identify all the interesting areas.



What to Wear?

Year 1 looked at the different clothes they could wear in summer and winter. They discussed the types of clothes needed for each season.



Rock Kidz

The children thoroughly enjoyed working with the team from Rock Kidz. Lots of messages came through their songs regarding respect for each other. The performance was amazing on Thursday so thanks everyone for supporting the event.



Year 4 visit to Chester

The children had a great day learning how to march and prepare to go into battle as Roman soldiers.



Dates for the Diary:

28th – 29th September, Year 6 camping residential. Friday 30th September 2-3pm, Macmillan coffee afternoon and cake sale.

4th **October, 3.15pm** Golborne High School staff to talk to Year 5 and 6 parents (more details to follow) **6**th, **7**th **October,** school open days for parents who are applying for primary school places 2017 -2018. **11**th **October, 9am** school harvest service in church. All welcome.